
Submitter: Jennifer Greer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

Cost of housing in Oregon is almost as high as California now. Gas is already inflated 

compared to most states. These two essential living expenses are already off the 

charts for the average person. Oregon needs a sharp audit of current expenses, not 

more taxes. Bloated bureaucracy is not the answer. Unless you want a mass exodus, 

which is already happening to some extent, find another solution besides raising 

taxes on a burdened population. 

Vote no. 


